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Dear Parents:

As we get into the time of year when weather may cause school closings or early

dismissals, we would like to encourage you to work with your child to prepare for cither
situation.

If school is to be cancelled we will make every effort to make a decision before 6:00 a.m.
We will notify: WBVV, Booneville; Wizard 106 and KZ105, Tupelo; and WTVA,
Channel 9, Tupelo. Please remember to listen for Baldwyn Public Schools, not Prentiss
County or Lee County.

If school is to be dismissed early, we will again notify the above stations, and give at
least 45 minutes notice.

You may also receive a call from our automated instant message system. Please make
sure that your child’s school secretary has your correct phone number for this purpose.

Please note, in the case of a tornado warning, no student will be released until the
warning has been cancelled.

Again, we encourage you to have an emergency plan in place, should we have to dismiss
early, or cancel school. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.
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